
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                      
 

 

Safe Sleep for Professionals  
2025 dates 
 

 

• This three-hour formal training covers the updated 2022 American 

Academy of Pediatrics Recommendations for Infant Safe Sleep 

• Meets OKDHS Child Care Services safe sleep training requirement 

• All trainings are IN-PERSON at the Oklahoma City County Health 

Department from 9:00am-12:00pm 

• Training is free of charge 

• Registration is required 

 

Register by clicking on desired date below: 
 

 

Register by clicking on desired date: 
February 4, 2025 – In-Person 

May 6, 2025 - In-Person 

August 5, 2025 – In-Person 

November 4, 2025 - In-Person 

The Central Oklahoma Fetal & Infant Mortality Review (FIMR) Project is funded through the Oklahoma State Department of Health, Maternal & Child Service, Title V Block Grant, Maternal & Child Health 

Bureau, Health Resources & Servies Administration, Department of Health & Human Services. 

For questions contact: 
Taffy Henderson 

Maternal Child Health Educator 
405-419-4179 

taffy_henderson@occhd.org 
 

https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/ev/reg/cb646vx
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/ev/reg/k7584w4
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/ev/reg/zhxn88x
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/ev/reg/c68n6kq

